
From: Katherine Coleman <KCLMN@clemson.edu>
To: Pitts, TedTedPitts@gov.sc.gov

Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
Baker, JoshJoshBaker@gov.sc.gov

Date: 7/8/2013 9:38:10 AM
Subject: FW: Watermelon Field Day

 
Friends,
You are invited to join us for  the 2013 Watermelon Field Day at the Clemson Edisto Research and Education Center in 
Blackville, SC on Thursday, July 11, 2013.
This will be a fun and educational day where we will attend presentations on the latest technologies, disease control 
and water management of watermelon production. We will have a field tour to view and taste different varieties of 
watermelons. Transportation and Lunch will also be provided.
We will comply with the SC Ethics Act in planning this event. We will depart from the State House around 8:00 am 
and should return by mid-afternoon. Dress is casual as we will be walking in the fields.
I look forward to hearing from you!
 
Please RSVP at your earliest convenience.
Thanks,
Kathy
 
 
Kathy Coleman
Director of State Relations
Clemson Governmental Affairs
1201 Main St. Suite 1950
Columbia, SC 29201
O:803-737-0692
C:803-331-1297
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